
 

  

 

      Classroom News 

Friday 4th September 2020 

Hello and welcome to Reception Class! 

 We have enjoyed settling into our new 

classroom this week and have been getting to 

know all our new friends. We have been 

exploring our indoor and outdoor areas and have 

shown lots of courage coming into school each 

day with smiles on our faces. 

PE DAY 

Our PE day is MONDAY. Your child should come to 
school on a MONDAY wearing a plain navy, blue or 
black hoodie over a plain white tee shirt. Plain navy, 
blue or black joggers or black shorts and appropriate 
trainers for school (no logos). As next week (7th 
September) your child is only in school for the 
morning, they do not need to come in their PE kit. 

SNACK  Children may bring in a named healthy  

snack for morning break eg fruit, cereal bar, yoghurt 
pouches, dried fruit boxes. 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact 

I am always available via email 
during the hours of 8 a.m and 6 
pm if you have any questions 
or concerns. My email is: 
a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
 

If you would like to discuss an 
issue with myself in person, 
please ring the school office to 
make a face to face 
appointment. 
 
Next week’s newsletter will 
have additional information 
that we would normally share 
at our Welcome Meeting - we 
are sorry that this can’t take 
place this year. It will also 
include dates for your diary. 

 

COATS 

 

WELLIES 

If you have a spare / old set of wellington boots at home, please send them into school 

with your child’s name in. Without them we may not be able to go on walks in wet 

weather. Thank you 

 

WATER BOTTLES 

These will remain in school and will be cleaned and refilled daily for the children. They will be 

sent home every Friday for a deep clean. 

 

Please make sure your child 

has a suitable coat, which is 

clearly named every day in 

school. 
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